
All Branch Mail Out #48 

Date: September 23, 2019

TO: NS/NU Branches    

ATTENTION: Branch Presidents 
NS/NU Executive Council     
NS/NU Zone Commanders     
NS/NU Past Presidents 

From: Comrade Don McCumber 

Chairman Poppy and Remembrance Committee 
NS/NU Command 

Subject: Poppy Sales – NSLC 

Message: Comrades:  As we approach the 2019 Poppy Campaign 

please be reminded of the following points with reference 
to Nova Scotia Liquor Corporation outlets: 

. The NSLC will accept the RCL’s Poppy donation boxes 
which can remain in stores for the duration of the Poppy 
Campaign, in a location determined by the local store 
manager. A contact name must be left with the donation 
boxes so that the store can contact the local legion should 
the box need to be replenished or have any additional 
questions. 

. The local legion should contact the local NSLC store 
manager a minimum of 4 weeks in advance to coordinate 
details of the poppy campaign. 
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. The local legions may set-up tables and sell poppy related 
items during the time period of the campaign. These tables 
must be manned by a member of the legion and are set-
up/taken down by the legion members upon 
arrival/departure. 

 
. NSLC considers this arrangement to be one of collaboration 

in respect for the service provided by the Royal Canadian 
Legion and its members. However, please note that the 
NSLC does not accept any liability related to the possession 
of the donation boxes during the poppy campaign. 
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